
 
 
 
 
 
Electric Meeting 
September 19, 2022 
 
Present:  Gayle Glumac, Larry Brooks, Matt Tarr, Tyler Weber, Chief Riley Britton, 
Mellissa Brooks, Rosie York, Marlene Harris 
 
The meeting was called to order at 5:30 PM.  
 
Talked about different options of solar and electric speed limit signs. Compared pricing 
and talked about splitting the cost 3 ways:  between Police, Electric and Street. Matt Tarr 
and Chief Britton are going to continue exploring ways to use these types of signs and see 
if there are other roads that need them. We are currently looking into 2 signs.  
 
TPS solar panels were discussed. Jeff Vance (MISO) continues to research the financial 
paperwork that has been submitted to him. IMUA, after reading the financial paperwork,  
said that it is a conflict with Newton’s Net Metering policy.  
 
Discussed a fourth person in the Electric Department. With an additional person, more 
work could be completed in-house.  
 
The meeting adjourned at 6:04 PM.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


